
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 
BULLETIN NO. 957 
 
Date:     Friday 6th November, 2020 
 
 
Week Commencing Monday 9th November 
 
Parents Consultations by phone (LKG-UVI) 
 
Harvest Collection in school 
  
Coming Up 
 
Monday 16th November  - Odd Socks to School Day (Anti-Bullying Week) 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear all 
 
Our first week back in school after half-term has flown by, all our pupils have returned to school full of 

enthusiasm and ready to learn. We enjoyed a ‘Harvest Assembly’ given by Reverend Weaver on Zoom; 

where we thought about how important it is to support others. With this in mind, we are asking for 

donations of non-perishable foods which we will deliver to The Bingley Food Bank. More than ever, people 

in our local community rely heavily on the support that such charities provide. 

 

Telephone Parents Consultations will take place next week, please do contact your Form Teachers on Class 

Dojo if you have not yet signed up for an appointment.  I know all our teachers are looking forward to 

having the opportunity to talk to you all about how your children are settling in this year.  Please be 

mindful that appointments are limited to ten minutes and that teachers will be making back to back phone 

calls. If you find that you need more time, please arrange for an additional meeting at another date. 

 

Next week begins with a very special Remembrance Assembly with Reverend Weaver. 

 

 
 
Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 
 

@LadyLanePar
k 

 
Instagram 
ladylanepark 
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Menu 9th November 2020 
 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 

 
Friday 

Baked Potato 
Cheese & Beans 

 
Steamed Orange 

Sponge & 
Custard 

Beef Chilli/Three 
Bean Chilli 

Rice 
 

Chocolate 
Sponge & 
Custard 

Chicken & 
Vegetable Pie/ 

Quorn & 
Vegetable Pie 

Fruit Crumble & 
Custard 

 

Beef 
Stew/Vegetable 

Hotpot 
Dumplings 

Lemon Drizzle 
Cake 

Tuna Melts & 
Wedges 
 
Butterscotch 
Mousse 

 

Harvest Festival, 2020 

 

Although we have been unable to hold our usual 

Harvest Assemblies in school, we would like to 

continue to support our local community. We would 

gratefully receive donations of non-perishable foods, 

which we will deliver to The Bingley Food Bank. The 

Bingley Food Bank is an essential organisation, a 

non-profit organisation, supports those in need with 

emergency food parcels. 

If you are able to donate, please send items in with 

your children, who will be able to put this in to their 

class donation box. 

Thank you 

 
 

 

You should have by now received a pre-

booking form for Crèche the week 

commencing Monday 9th November.  You 

will only be contacted if a session has 

reached capacity at 30 pupils.  In exceptional 

and unforeseen circumstances, emergency 

bookings can be made over the phone with 

Mrs Wright in (01274) 55 11 68.  Crèche will 

be running in the school hall to allow a more 

open space and pupils will be grouped with 

other pupils from their Form bubble. Due to 

pre-booking restrictions, please be aware we 

are not permitted to immediately send pupils 

to crèche if you are late for pick up.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Monday 16th November the school will be joining in with 'Odd Socks Day' to support Anti-
Bullying Week.   We are asking children and staff to come to school wearing odd socks for the 
day to show that we are all a bit different and that's what makes us special! 
 
We will also be collecting donations of £1 towards the charity Anti-Bullying Alliance, who are 
running the campaign. The more colourful or wacky the socks the better!  
 
Make sure you see our Twitter page too for some fun photos of the children (and maybe a 
teacher or two) in their odd socks.  

Miss Slater 
 
 
 
 

 

Crèche 
 

 

  

Monday 16th November 
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